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UNITED STATES ' '
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION /’
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 F V.
/

April 5, 1985

NOTE TO: V. Stello
FROM: H. Thompson

SUBJECT: IMPACT TO PLANT OPERATIONS DUE TO PROCESSING
OF LICENSE AMENDMENTS

Enclosed is a memorandum that I have issued to the Regions to identify where
actual delays occur and their causes. I will evaluate this information and
propose recommendations for future actions.

*

H. Thompson, Director
Enclosure: Digfsion of Licensing
As stated
cc: H. Denton

J. Scinto
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